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Stuart Jennings for 

Bloomsbury 

Conservation Area 

Advisory 

Committee

We would comment that we don't think the proposed roof extension should take its cue from the cupola and 

that the proposed design and materials of the roof extension are inappropriate for this building. It should be 

more robustly constructed of brickwork that relates to the building's facade. Could the applicants please be 

asked to rethink this.

BCAAC.
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